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The Zero-Emission School Bus Act is an opportunity to accelerate transportation 

electrification, improve air quality and reduce harmful air and climate pollution in our 

communities. HB 2945 would support Oregon schools in the transition to zero-

emission school buses, and provide both financial and technical assistance.  We owe 

this to our children, and to their futures for a safe and healthy world, avoiding at least 

some of the consequences of the climate crisis.  

 


